FW: Maersk project
OIM SF7

Sent: 06 August 2011 16:02
To: W?; Deckforeman SF7; Radio SF7; Medic SF7; MTC SF7

All,

Can | express my.appreciation of the impressive work output and ethic whilst carrying out the rig moves and
flare stack replacement and it goes without saying a goal of no harm to people and no damage is a
testament to you all,

Also attached is the rig managers view of the activety

if 1 can be of further assistence please do not hesitate 1o call
Mike Driscoll

Seafox 7 O
+44 (011224 296 187
a-mall: aimsi7 aworkfox.com

From: Eijgenraam, Alexander

Sent: zaterdag 6 augustus 2011 14:45
To: OIM SF7

Subject: Maersk project

Dear Mike,

Please accept and relay my compliments to the Seafox 7 crew for the excellent execution of the flarestack
exchange project.
The efficient and safe operation you've just completed earns a lot of respect.

Regards,

Alexander Eijgenraam
Rignunager Seafox 7

WORKEOX BY/L1d - {as manager for Seatox Contractors BY /1.x)

Tek: +31 (0)273 5363131
Fax: +31 {23 5563135
Mobile: +31 {016 20721920
Email: KN
Interpet: ik Fon.com
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